

## Department of Land Use

June 14, 2013

Abbott Law Firm LLC Attn: Mr. Rich Abbott, Esq. 724 Yorklyn Road, Suite 240 Hockessin, DE 19707

Dear Sir(s):

RE: NEW CASTLE COUNTY BOARD OF LICENSE, INSPECTION AND REVIEW APPLICATION NO. 2013-0421, 1707 Concord Pike

Your application, on behalf of Henry & Mary Lou Black, for hearing before the Board of License, Inspection and Review has been received by the Department of Land Use on May 24, 2013.

The appeal hearing has been scheduled as follows:

Date & Time:

Monday, July 8, 2013 at 3:30 p.m.

Location:

NCC Government Center, New Castle Room,

87 Reads Way, New Castle, DE 19720

Feel free to contact me at (302) 395-5406 or tginn@nccde.org with any questions you may have.

Very truly yours.

Tracey Ginn

Acting Administrative Aide

Phone: 302-395-5400 Fax: 302-395-5587

cc:

Marlaine White, Assistant County Attorney

Monica Horton, Assistant County Attorney

Property Owners

File